
 

December 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear Faculty and Staff, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Dr. Nicole Smith is no longer with Citrus College. We 
thank her for her service and wish her well in all of her future endeavors. 
 
I have asked Vice President of Student Services, Dr. Richard Rams, to provide 
leadership and support in the areas of Counseling Programs and Services at this time. 
In the near future, I will be working with administration, the Academic Senate and CSEA 
to assemble a small search committee for the position of Interim Dean of Counseling 
Programs and Services. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.  
Superintendent/President  
 


